
Cicero Library Update on Public Services 
Visiting the Library 

Starting Monday, October 5th, appointments are no longer required to visit the Cicero Public 
Library but are recommended as occupancy is still limited and adults may only enter the 
building at appointment times. Visits are still limited to Cicero residents. Adults may use the 
library for a maximum of one hour per day and must present proof of Cicero residency. 

Children who present a school ID from Dist. 99, Dist. 201, Morton College, or a private school 
located in Cicero will now be allowed in the library and may enter the library outside of the 
stated appointment times. Children are not subject to the one-hour limit but must be engaged 
in schoolwork. Children with a Cicero Public Library card may use computers, with limits. In 
accordance with the library’s unsupervised child policy, children under 8 years old must be 
accompanied by a parent or responsible caregiver. Children who visit with a parent or caregiver 
do not need to present a school ID. 

We have added two appointment slots Monday through Friday in the evenings. The first 
appointment slot on Wednesdays, from 9:30-10:30 a.m., will be reserved for senior citizens.  

Appointment times are: 

Monday thru Thursday  

9:30 a.m. - 10:30 a.m. 

11:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

12:30 p.m. - 1:30 p.m. 

2:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

3:30 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

5:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 

6:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.  

Friday 

9:30 a.m. - 10:30 a.m. 

11:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

12:30 p.m. - 1:30 p.m. 

2:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

3:30 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

 

 

Saturdays 

10:30 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. 

12:00 p.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

1:30 p.m. - 2:30 p.m. 

3:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Curbside Service 
Curbside service appointments will be extended, with the last appointment at 7:00 p.m. 


